
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

 

Friday 28th January 2022 

What was discussed? 

 

Discussed the Environmental Review and 
discussed points where we have scored low 
points. 

Children talked about the number of boxes that 
we are meeting and how we are making lots of 
progress with the Eco-Schools themes. 

 

Went through the Environmental Review and 
where the gaps are in our school.  

 

Discussed how we need to refresh our litter 
picking resources as lots of the litter pickers are 
broken – will follow up – speak to Mrs 
McNamara.  

Talked about using the litter picking equipment 
during After-School Club as well as during 
break and lunch times. 

 

Discussed Forest Schools and how Mrs 
Hudson covers lots of our ten topics of Eco-
Schools.  

Discussed the planting of the Willow trees with 
Mrs Hudson, Mr Pascoe and the Eco-Warriors 
donated by Miss Hornsby’s as a leaving gift.  

 

 

Next steps: 

 

Review the Environmental Review and how to 
complete the objectives that the children have 
not ticked. 

 

Look into replenishing the litter picking 
equipment – discuss with Mrs McNamara. 

 

Discuss what else we can do in school to 
continue our Eco-work. 

 

Discuss the Eco-display outside of Year 4 and 
how this needs to be changed/refreshed. 

 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

All members and year groups present 

 

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 

N/A When and where is the next meeting? 

Thursday 9th December 2021 

 

Had to be rescheduled for Friday 28th January 
2022 after Environmental Review completed. 

 

 


